
 

                                      
Hingham Recreation Adventure Club 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 Hingham Recreation is excited for the 2025 summer season! We have a wide array of trips this summer and can’t wait to get 

started! 

 

 Your child is enrolled in Adventure Club Session, which runs from 9:15AM to 3:15 PM Mondays through Friday. 
Children may not be dropped off prior to 9:15 AM and must be picked up promptly at 3:15 PM.  

 

 Campers are required to bring a lunch and water bottle both clearly marked with their name. Campers may also bring 

spending money with them on the Beach Day or Trip Days. Campers should still bring a lunch on field trip days!  

 

 Please let us know of any medical problems or any changes in medical information, home address, custodial care, or 

phone numbers.   

 

 Please mark all clothing and personal items with your child’s name.  We are not responsible for any lost items, including 

cell phones, electronics, or other items.  

 

 Only parents may transport children home unless there is prior written notification on file in the recreation office. A 

permission to release form is attached in this mailing. Carpools are encouraged but please inform us in writing of all 

arrangements. Bikers and walkers must have written permission on file in the office. All adults picking up children 

will be asked to present a valid driver’s license. 
 

 All campers participating in the program are expected to behave respectfully and appropriately. Disrespect, not listening, and 

other inappropriate behavior will not be tolerated. Please look over and sign the attached behavioral contract and return 

to the Summer Specialist of Adventure Club on the first day of the program. 

 

 
 

 

 

Drop off will be at the Rec Barn. In the morning you may drop off your child and at the end of the day you may pick up 

your child from the pick-up zone.  

 
To help insure a safe and efficient drop off and pick-up it is imperative that 

you: 

1. Arrive NO earlier than 9:15AM/ 3:15PM in order to avoid back-

up 

2. Do not pass other vehicles 

3. Clearly post your Child’s names in the windshield 

4. Please remain in your vehicle. We will place your child in the car.  

5. Please drive up to the farthest available point as indicated by staff. 

 
Please call if you have any questions or concerns. We will do our best to give your child a healthy, happy and positive experience with 

Hingham Recreation.  The number is 781-741-1464. 

 


